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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade, Tourism, Environment and Labour
of the Government of Tuvalu presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the
International Seabed Authority in Kingston, and with reference to the latter’s note
verbale NO.ISA/OLA/2018/113 dated 26t March 2018 has the honour to enclose
herewith a copy of the Tuvalu Seabed Minerals Act 2014.

The Ministry would be grateful to the esteemed Secretariat of the International
Seabed Authority for its support in forwarding the said copy of the legislation to their
high recipient.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade, Tourism, Environment and Labour of the
Government of Tuvalu avails itself to renew to the Secretariat of the International
Seabed Authority in Kingston, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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